Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 10:13 AM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO280

Please see email below.

From: louis .badertscher [mailto:louisbadertscher@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2015 9:26 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO280

DEAR KIETH WE HAVE ONE BID FOR DESTRUTION OF WELLS< | WOULD LIKE AN
EXTENSION TO GET OTHER BIDS. THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR HELP. LOUIS
BADERTSCHER

On Mon, Apr 6, 2015 at 12:07 PM, dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> wrote:

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000280

Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,

ACEH



